TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY

460 James Robertson Parkway
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505

October 3, 2012

Madeline Rogero, Mayor
City of Knoxville

400 Main St.

P.O. Box 1631

Knoxville, TN 37901

RE: Complaint of City of Knoxville Against AT & T
Docket No. 12-0082

Dear Mayor Rogero:

Thank you for your letter of September 27, 2012. As you know, this matter is docketed and will
be heard on December 17, 2012 at 1:00 p.m.

To ensure that your concern is part of the official record we will include your letter in the public
record. If I can be of further assistance please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

/D

Earl R. Taylor,dzecutive Director
Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Pkwy
Nashville, TN 37243-0505

c: Public File Docket No. 12-0082
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